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2022 Texas Association of Counties Legislative Conference  

Our offices are here to help you. Should you require any 

assistance or have a service request, please reach out 

to my office at (979) 864-1548. Thank you for your 

continued support. God Bless Brazoria County and God 

Bless Texas! 

@RyanCade2014 @RyanCadePct2 @RyanCadePct2 Ryan Cade 

Y O U R  T A X  D O L L A R S  H A R D  AT  W O R K  

I recently attended the 2022 Texas Association of Counties Legislative Conference and had the opportunity to connect with 

officials from other counties, state legislators and issue experts to discuss and learn about some of the biggest issues  

affecting county government and our constituents today. Historically the TAC Legislative Conference attracts around 600 

county offices from the state of Texas. Some of the sessions I attended included an update on the Texas economy by Texas 

Comptroller, Glenn Hegar, Bail Bond Reform, Property Taxes, Broadband Expansion in Texas, Grant Funds for Counties and 

The Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act enacted in November 2021.  

It’s that time of year again! As our students head back to 

school, we wish them, their administrators, teachers and 

parents a safe and successful 2022-2023 school year. For 

those of us sharing the roads, let’s also be mindful on our 

morning commutes of higher traffic areas, school zones 

and buses. Leave a few minutes early to compensate in 

an effort to ensure the safety of all. 

County offices will be closed on Monday, September 5 

Precinct 2 Road and Bridge crews have been hard 

at work with full depth reclamation, stabilizing and 

repaving of County Road 207. 


